
The Lord’s hand continues to 

rest on the Stamp Ministry, says Director Treva 

Crump. Many things changed after Hurricane Ian, but 

the work continues and produced $27,000 in 2024. 

Sadly, Treva lost her husband Ben, who entered the 

presence of the Lord on January 12, 2025. Ben had 

been her ministry co-director for ten years. AW’s 

deepest sympathies go out to Treva in this difficult 

time. The ministry also has been relocated to the 1st 

floor of The Springs Assisted Living building. 

The proceeds of the sale of used stamps are sent to 

Publicaciones Alianza in Buenos Aires, Argentina to 

create Spanish language Sunday School curriculum.  

More than 50 lesson series have been published and 

are being used in churches in 40 different 

denominations in Spanish-speaking countries in Latin 

America, Spain and the USA. 

It is helpful if you send the stamps already trimmed 

and sorted.  See the current instruction sheet.   

There’s a Stamp Ministry DVD for you to share with 

your church, family, and friends.  It’s yours for a 

donation of $10, or stream it on YouTube. 

Thank you for serving the Lord 

with us! 

Treva Crump 239-561-4168 eves 

Stamp Room: 239-433-7910 

Alliance Stamp Ministry 

13901 Shell Point Plaza 

Fort Myers, FL  33908 

 

 

 

 

Some of the Sunday School materials that the 

Stamp Ministry has helped to produce. 
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https://www.alliancewomen.org/wp-content/uploads/2025/03/WEB-Stamp-Ministry-2025-Guidelines.pdf
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=cYaa4qDe4uA

